
25/08/2020 

MRS Tara Riggs 
43 - BENNETT ST Bennett ST 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
tara@riggsconsulting.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I object to this DA as it will have a negative impact on the very precious biodiversity in this 
area. The council and other groups have spent a lot of money and time trying to nurture and 
rebuild the flora and fauna of this area, and to put in a mobile tower and associated 
infrastructure is in direct opposition to trying to rebuild this natural area. The lagoon and 
surrounding areas already have a huge human footprint we need to focus more on the natural 
habitat of birds and animals and insects to help this area get back to its natural state. It makes 
no sense to allow a tower with its signals into an area that the council is already spending lots 
of money trying to protect as a natural environment. The council should be protecting these 
areas not selling them off to big corporations. The eyesore of the mobile towers at Mary 
MacKillop park was a disgrace and the council should learn from these decisions. 
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